BAL HARBOUR

- VILLAGE -
OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE MANAGER LETTER TO COUNCIL
NO. 218-2016
To: Mayor Gabriel Groisman and Members of the Village Council
From: Jorge M. Gonzalez, Village M
g z, Village Manager Mg
Date: December 9, 2016
Subject: Bal Harbour Village November/December Newsletter

The purpose of this Letter to Council (LTC) is to inform you that the November/December
2016 Bal Harbour Village Newsletter was mailed on Tuesday of this week and should begin
to arrive in mailboxes beginning early next week. As always, the newsletter was mailed to
all Village residents.

Attached is a copy of the Newsletter.

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to
contact me or, Assistant Village Manager, Ramiro Inguanzo.
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